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June 15, 2022 (Source) – Alphamin Resources Corp. (AFM:TSXV,
“Alphamin”, or the “Company”) commented on the recent closure of
the Bunagana border post with Uganda, located 60km north-east of
Goma, the capital of the North-Kivu province of the DRC, which
has been closed following recent clashes between rebels and DRC
government forces in the area.

The recent closure of the Bunagana border post has no impact on
the Company’s operations. All Alphamin exports cross the Aru and
Mahagi border posts with Uganda which are some 1000km north of
the  Bunagana  town  and  do  not  transit  through  or  close  to
Bunagana.
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Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its regulation services
provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the TSX
Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or
accuracy of this news release.
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